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}\FC Transportation

7/20/2011
Re: Fort Bend County Bid 06-030 Term contract for transportation services.
Debbie Kaminski,

‘This letter is in response to your reguest in extended our current agreement with Fort Bend County
transportation service till December 31, 2011.

AFC Transportation will be happy to extend our current agreement with the following one condition:
Hourly rate is increased by $3.00/hr when using Fort Bend County vehicles. Trek and TMC | agree to
continue service at the current rate.

If you need some justifications for the increase, please read at a minimum 4 reasons:

1. Fuel cost has increased tremendously in which AFC has absorbed

2. FBC new vehicles require Diesel Exhaust Fluid {DEF) added expense

3. New vehicles have had an increase of service requirement that require increase
of man power to facilitate the service / warranty issues,

4. Qil - Preventative maintenance cost has increased do to oil prices.

Thank you very much and look forward to our continues relationship.

n Ferrari
ice-President

AFC Transportation

15734 Aldine Westfield Rd.
Houston, TX 77032



